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MARQUETTE — Gov. Gretchen Whitmer has appointed Matthew J. Wiese, of Marquette, the prosecuting 
attorney for Marquette County, to the Task Force on Forensic Science. 
 

Weise was reappointed to represent a prosecuting attorney for a term commencing Jan. 1 and expiring Dec. 31, 

2022. 

The Task Force on Forensic Science was created by Whitmer’s EO 2021-4. The task force’s mission is to review 

the state of forensic science in Michigan and recommend methodology improvements, processes to address 

misconduct, and procedures to update stakeholders on developments in forensic science. Executive Order No. 

2021-15 will extend the task force’s work until Dec. 31, 2022. 

These appointments are not subject to the advice and consent of the Michigan Senate. 

Timothy I. McKee, Sr., of Rudyard, the NG 911 program director for Peninsula Fiber Network, LLC, was 

appointed to the State 9-1-1 Committee. He holds an associate of applied arts in criminal justice from Suomi 

College. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

McKee was appointed to represent members of the general public with expertise relating to telephone systems, 

rural health care concerns, or emergency radio communications, dispatching, and services, for a term 

commencing Jan. 1, 2022, and expiring Dec. 31, 2023. He succeeds Scott Temple whose term expires Dec. 31. 

The State 9-1-1 Committee and its 21 member organizations work together to promote the successful 

development, implementation, and operation of 9-1-1 systems across the state of Michigan. In accordance with 

Public Act 244 of 2003, the Michigan State Police provides staff assistance to the committee as necessary to 

carry out the committee’s duties. 

These appointments are not subject to the advice and consent of the Senate. 


